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We educate students to grow in grace and knowledge to 

lead lives of faith, hope and charity. 
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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

This report provides the Board of Trustees with a recommendation from the 

Catholic Parent Involvement Committee.  

 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 1 hour.   
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

The purpose of this report is to provide the Board of Trustees with a 

recommendation from the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee.   

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. On June 14, 2021, the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee met.  

2. At that meeting, a recommendation to the Board of Trustees was proposed. 
 

 

D. EVIDENCE 

 
The Catholic Parent Involvement Committee met on June 14, 2021 and a 

motion regarding Agenda Item 10a) Notice of Motion From Catholic Parent 

Involvement Committee regarding School Messenger Access, was approved 

by a majority vote as per the Minutes of that meeting included under 

Communication on the Order Page.  

  

 

E. CPIC’S RECOMMENDATION TO THE BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES 
 

The Catholic Parent Involvement Committee recommend to the Board of 

Trustees that the following be approved:    

 

WHEREAS: Toronto Catholic District School Board (TCDSB) Catholic 

School Parent Council’s (CSPC) would like to reach out to their school 

communities to continue to and rebuild the sense of community that the last 

school year has made it difficult to do and maintain;  

 

WHEREAS: The means of electronic communication and engagement has 
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increased substantially in the last school year during the COVID-19 

pandemic and will may continue to increase; and 

 

WHEREAS: CPIC recognizes the TCDSB is bound by the Municipal 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA) to ensure 

that all personal information that is collected is protected and secured and 

because of this, TCDSB utilizes a communication tool, School Messenger 

that is being currently used to communicate with our school communities.  

 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: CPIC recommend to Staff and then to the Board 

of Trustees that: TCDSB CSPC’s be given appropriate access to School 

Messenger so that they can create communications to go out to the School 

Community in the similar respect that CSPC’s have access to School Cash 

Online. The process should (like School Cash Online) allow the CPSC to 

create the communication and then be reviewed by the administration before 

it is sent out (Notice of Motion from Catholic Parent Involvement 

Committee regarding School Messenger Access). 
 


